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By letter dated 8 May 1998, the Commission for Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)
was requested to advise on Integrated Coastal Zone Management (IZCM) plan.
I herewith submit the advice prepared by a joined Mozambican/Netherlands working group

of this Commission.

The Commission sees its input regarding the work plan/ inception report as twofold:

1. The input by means of intensive discussions with the consultant regarding the technical
aspects and ranking of the emergency works and moreover as well as regarding the

outlines of the Integrated Coastal Zone Management (ICZM).

2. The Commission understood that after the ICZM plan has been prepared the Commission
will be requested to review the plan.
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The Commission would appreciate to remain informed about the further developments of the
project. In case this advice needs further explanation, the Commission is to your disposition.

Mr J.W. de Kroon
Chairman of the working group on

the integrated Coastal Zone Management Plan
for the City of Beira, Mozambique

cc: Directoraat Generaal Internationale Samenwerking (DGIS), The Hague, The Netherlands,
at the attention of Ms A. Wevers
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